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Subject: LDRAC advice on IUU.

Dear M. Cabral,

Thank you for the Long Distance RAC advice on the Commission's proposal on IUU fishing.
The proposal is currently being examined by the Council and its adoption is planned before
the summer break. At the current stage of discussions, the text takes into account most of your
suggestions and comments.

Yours sincerely,
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